Glocester School Department
Wellness Committee
is looking for you!

Please join us on
Monday April 3, 2017
at Fogarty Memorial School library at 8:00 am
to preview our updated Health and Wellness Policy

We are looking for parents, teachers and community members for valuable input and
commitment to make our school community the healthiest it can be.

J
Healthy School Meals Great Physical Activity Healthy Fundraisers

are ways we can help our students make healthier choices
so they can be healthy and academically successful.

Please RSVP to Sue Breen, RN sbreen@glocschools.org or Amy Dark, RN
adark@glocschools.org and we will email a draft of the updated wellness policy to
you.

We hope to see you there!
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